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SANEX(R)

5% SEVIN DUST

DOMESTIC

INSECTICIDE

Controls insects on potatoes, cucumbers, beans
and other vegetables

300 g

CAUTION          POISON

GUARANTEE:
Carbaryl..................... 5.0%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION NO. 17538
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

SANEX AGRO INC.
36 Head Street
Dundas, Ontario

L9H 3H3

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Apply a thin uniform coating of dust to the
upper and lower leaf surfaces when the air is still, preferably
in early morning or evening.

POTATOES:  To control Colorado Potato Beetles, Flea Beetles and
Leafhoppers, apply a light even coating on upper and lower leaf
surfaces.  For larger areas, apply 225 grams per 100 m2 to
control Colorado Potato Beetle and 450 grams per 100 m2 to
control Flea Beetles and Leafhoppers.  Repeat treatment at 7-10
day intervals if necessary.

CUCUMBERS & SQUASH:  To control Cucumber Beetles, Squash Bugs and
Flea Beetles, dust upper and lower leaf surfaces evenly.  For
larger areas, use 275-450 grams per 100 m2.  Repeat at 7-10 day
intervals if necessary.



BEANS:  To control Mexican Bean Beetle, Leafhoppers and Flea
Beetles, dust upper and lower leaf surfaces evenly.  For larger
areas use 225-450 grams per 100 m2.  Repeat in 10-14 days if
necessary.

SWEET CORN:  Corn Borer - Make first application when egg masses
on leaves are in black-head stage.  Apply evenly on upper and
lower leaf surfaces.  A minimum of 4 applications are required at
4-5 day intervals.  For larger areas, apply 450-675 grams per
100 m2.

CORN EARWORM:  Dust leaves and ears thoroughly and evenly at 2-3
day intervals starting at first silking and continuing until
silks start drying.  For larger areas apply 450-675 per 100 m2. 
Three or more applications are necessary depending upon the
length of silking and the severity of the infestation.

TOMATOES:  To control Flea Beetles, Fall Armyworm, Stink Bugs,
Tomato Fruit Worm and Tomato Hornworm, apply a light even coating
to upper and lower leaf surfaces.  For larger areas use 225-325
grams per 100 m2.  Repeat at 7-10 day intervals if necessary.

PRECAUTIONS:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  This product is toxic to bees. 
Avoid using during flowering period of the crop.  Do not breathe
dust or take internally.  Avoid skin contact.  Change clothing
daily.  Avoid contamination of feed, feed troughs and water
receptacles.  Do not treat within 7 days of harvest except
tomatoes and corn which may be treated 1 day before harvest.

FIRST AID:

If swallowed, induce vomiting by touching finger to back of
throat.  Get medical attention or contact a Poison Control
Centre.  If in eyes, flush thoroughly with plenty of water for 15
minutes.  If on skin, wash with soap and water.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:

Carbaryl is a moderate reversible cholinesterase inhibitor. 
Atropine is antidotal.

DISPOSAL:

Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap in newspaper and discard with
household garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER:



Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

(R)Registered trademark of Sanex Agro Inc.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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